
Comment for planning application 19/02550/F
Application Number 19/02550/F

Location Land to the east of M40 and south of A4095 Chesterton Bicester Oxon

Proposal Redevelopment of part of golf course to provide new leisure resort (sui generis)
incorporating waterpark, family entertainment centre, hotel, conferencing facilities and
restaurants with associated access, parking and landscaping

Case Officer Clare Whitehead  
 

Organisation
Name Emma Grenville-Wood

Address 3 Kytes Place,Kirtlington,Kidlington,OX5 3HN

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Kirtlington already suffers from excessive traffic doing excessive speeds right through the
middle of the village. We have a primary school here as well as quite a large population of
elderly residents, and the road is dangerous enough as it is. The additional traffic that would
be caused by this water park would, quite simply, destroy this village. And of course it would
be even worse for those living in Chesterton. Why not build it somewhere the roads in are
more capable of handling additional traffic? People live in villages because they want a
quieter life, not because they want a massive water park next door. Not because they want
their primary school to suddenly be sitting a couple of meters from a hugely busy road. Not
because they want easy access to a god-awful water park. Put it next to a motorway or on
an industrial estate. Please don't ruin our villages with traffic.
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